Dear [Name],

The Nebraska Advisory Committee to the U.S. Commission on Civil Rights is currently
conducting a study of the civil rights impact of the continued use of Native American names,
images, symbols in school mascots. As part of this study, the Committee is planning to hold a
series of web-based panel discussions on this topic to gather testimonial evidence. The
Committee would like to invite you to speak on a panel to take place Wednesday December 16
from 9-10:30am Central time.

For additional details about the study, please find the Committee’s project proposal attached to
this email for your review. If you would like to accept this invitation to speak, please let me
know as soon as possible, and I will be happy to inform the Designated Federal Officer (DFO)
for the Nebraska Advisory Committee. The DFO will send a confirmation email, as well as
additional details about the meeting format and preparation.

I’m happy to answer any questions you may have. Please feel free to contact me via email or on
my direct line below.

We look forward to hearing from you.



